
The Parent School Safety Academy is a unique and
interactive program to Carmel Clay Schools that will

teach parents the school safety principles and
fundamentals that guide response protocols in our

schools. Sessions will take place March 3rd and 4th from
6:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m. at the Educational Services Center

(5201 E. Main Street, Carmel). 

Parent School Safety Academy

Registration for the Spring
2020 Parent School Safety

Academy is now OPEN!

Click here to learn more and apply! 

https://www.ccs.k12.in.us/services/student-services/parent-school-safety-academy
https://www.ccs.k12.in.us/services/student-services/parent-school-safety-academy

